
Unemployment Figures Continue To Fall







Yet another decline in the September unemployment figures was announced for Milton
Keynes North yesterday.





Statistics show that during the month of September claimants have continued to fall
significantly. Compared to this time last month, there are now 152 less claimants and overall
there has been an encouraging 49% drop in unemployment in Milton Keynes North since
May 2010.


Youth unemployment has also seen an encouraging and consistent decline, with figures for
September down a further 50 on last month. This indicates that youth unemployment has
fallen by 60% over the last 4 years across the constituency of Milton Keynes North.





This great news for MK demonstrates a continuing positive message that this government is
determined to increase employment opportunities and give hard-working people an income
to provide for their families.



